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2020 - 2021

Ready for summer?  Don’t 
forget to read!

It is almost the end of 
the 2020-2021 school 
year and what a year it 
has been!  As we 
approach the end of the 
year, please remember 
to read every single day 
of summer break.  
Reading at least 20 
minutes a day will aid 
your child in being 
successful in school.  

        Summer Reading Tips

- Read with your child
- Read to your child

- Allow your child to listen 
to audio books

- Allow your child to choose 
what he or she would like 

to read
- Create a fun reading spot 

in the home - maybe set 
up a tent or a fort!

- Visit the public library, 
they even do curbside pick 

up!

Contact me!
Emily Broich - Literacy Instructional Coach

emily.broich@gcpsk12.org
Jamie Nobles - Media Specialist

jamie.nobles@gcpsk12.org 

Be sure to…..

Complete the summer reading challenge!  This challenge is a 
brightly colored bingo board that has 25 different reading activities on 

it.  If the child completes all the activities and brings the form back 
the first week of school, signed, then he or she will receive a popsicle 

party!

Lost the sheet?  No worries!  You can print out a copy from our 
Harris website!
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